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To all Members of the PostEurop 

Stamps and Philately Working Group 

 

 

Brussels, 5 February 2016 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER  

 

 

 

PostEurop Philatelic Forum in Essen, May 2016 and Think Green 2016 
 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 
1. Philatelic Forum in Essen, May 2016 

 
Still time to register to the Forum 

 
The Forum will take place on 11 May 2016 at the Conference Centre of Hotel Essener Hof, 
Am Handelshof 5 in Essen, just 100 meters from the main train station 
http://www.essener-hof.com/en. 
 
The theme for the Forum will be “Customer Experience”. There will be presentations 
from the whole philatelic trade. The details to the program will be circulated very 
soon and it will be also available on http://www.posteurop.org/SP.  
 
Hopefully, you will find it interesting and decide to join us in Essen. If you have not 
yet registered, pkease register before 30 April 2016.  
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Hotel reservations during the Forum 
 
If you would like to stay at the same hotel as the Forum, please be aware that we 
have agreed to block rooms at the Essener Hof  until 11 February2016.  
The rate per night is 125€ for a single room and 150€ for a double room.  
You are naturally free to choose your preferred hotel. 

 
Register for the forum now  
Send the enclosed forum registration form to PostEurop, Mr Antonio Amaral (mailto: 
antonio.amaral@posteurop.org) 
 

 
2. Think Green 2016 

 
As mentioned in previous Newsletters, and for those who have not been able to do it, 
please send the final image (and sheetlet) of your Think Green Stamp to the Chair of the 
Stamp & Philately WG, Mrs. Anita Häggblom, e-mail anita.haggblom@posten.ax, before 
printing your Think Green stamp, and preferably before 31 March 2016. This way, we 
would be able to include it in our promotional activities planned for the 2nd quarter of 
2016. 
 

 
 
 
 
Anita Häggblom 
Chair of PostEurop’s Stamps and Philately WG 
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